EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION

AFSCME LOCAL 101 – COUNCIL 57

March 26, 2015

Paul Kelly, President San Jose POA 1151 North Fourth Street San José, CA 95112

Dear Brother Kelly and Members of the POA Board:

I represent the 450 members of the Employees Association (EA) Chapter of AFSCME Local 101, at the Santa Clara Valley Water District.

The EA Board and our members are deeply saddened by the tragic death of San Jose Police Officer Michael Johnson, who was shot and killed in the line of duty on March 24. The law enforcement community is a tight-knit family, but at times like this, we all feel your loss as our own.

Please accept our deepest sympathies to you and your members for the loss of a brother who gave his life in the service of our community.

Thank you for your service.

In solidarity,

Liz Bettencourt, President Employees Association SCWVD AFSCME Local 101

408-630-2821

Respect - Trust

